
 

 

 

 
 
  
 
 
March 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers and Students 
 
This year’s Year 11 Prom will be at Dunston Hall on Friday 4th July and we are excited to be able to 
offer our students the opportunity to select something to wear, should they wish to do so, from our 
very own Prom Shop! 
 
We appreciate how expensive it can be to purchase suits and dresses for the Prom which is why we 
want to support families with this.  The Prom Shop has been stocked by various businesses and 
from kind donations, allowing us to offer free prom outfits for our Year 11 students.  We have a large 
selection to choose from, ranging from dresses to suits, in a variety of different colours and sizes.   
 
At the Year 11 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 20th March there will be forms available near the 
parent sign-in table which you can take to request a viewing of particular items in the shop.  Mrs 
Taylor will then be in contact to organise a discreet viewing and the chance to try on particular 
items.  
 
If you require any alteration services, we would also like to make you aware of Tatty’s Original 
Custom Bridalwear who are currently offering a 10% discount for Ormiston Victory Academy 
students. 
 
If you would like any further information, or if you are not available to attend Year 11 Parents’ 
Evening but would like a form, please contact Mrs D. Taylor on 01603 734160 or email 
d.taylor@ormistonvictoryacademy.co.uk with the subject heading ‘Prom Shop’. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr. O Willis 
Assistant Principal for Outcomes 
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